
Subject: City Sidewalks 

 

Sidewalks are essential for a strong community  

My neighbourhood has a sidewalk on one side of the street and that's OK 

My neighbourhood is going through transition, the are many new families with children 
who now interact with new neighbours out on the sidewalk  

Some older people walk with the use of a walker, every day (weather permitting) he 
walks the neighbourhood and if I or the people new door are gardening we stop, he sits 
on his walker and we visit  

We connect with one another, we support one another and we care for one another  

This happens on a sidewalk not a road  

Trees can be replanted (I'm a tree hugger) people can't  

No one child or adult should be forced onto the road 

 

Respectfully, 

Dianne W. 

14 Chancton Crescent 

 

 


